Butler County Association of School Retirees

September 11, 2000

Butler, PA. 16001

Rep. Guy Travaglio

138 E. Jefferson St.

Butler, PA. 16001

Dear Guy:

As a member of the Butler County Association of School
Retirees, I have been involved with all of the legislation
concerning the Pennsylvania Association of School Retirees.
From our march on Harrisburg to protect our funds from being
used to balance the budget, until this present situation.

I have been unable to contact you by phone so I am taking
the liberty of dropping you a line.

We have been promised an increase in the amount of health
insurance premium since almost a year ago. I believe that
you are one of the most influential members of the Democratic
caucus and know that you support HB 1401.So, may I hope that
you would contact your caucus colleagues and urge them to
support H.B. 1401 WITHOUT AMENDMENT, when they return to
Harrisburg the week of September 25.

I know that you have been very supportive of PASR and I do

appreciate all of your efforts on our behalf.

Sincerely,
Lou DiMatteo's wife




